To All Concerned,

| would like to add my support of HB 2645. | am a pet dog owner and member of a dog agility club - Columbia Agility Team. Dog
training for most people in Oregon in the sport of agility takes place in farm barns that have been used for horses. We will happily
work within the listed guidelines - dog sports and training are good for everyone involved.

Thank you for your consideration.

Deena Lavine



